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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
APRIL 22-23, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Thomas Zahn (RIP)


Requested By:  June Young
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30AM 
Mass


Intention:  For all Volunteers
WEEK OF
APRIL 24-28, 2017
Monday

No Mass  
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  Gladys Podd (RIP)


Requested By:  Dominic & Patricia Calautti
Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday 
9:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Gladys Podd (RIP)

Requested By:  Bob & Cheryl Davis
Friday
9:00 AM
Mass
   Intention:  For those children of abuse
THIS WEEKEND OF
APRIL 29-30, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Prayer of Thanksgiving

Requested By:  Beverly Blanding
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM
Mass


Intention:  John Hall (RIP)

Requested By:  The Carrington Family
[image: image2.png]



DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
April 24-30, 2017

In Memory of Sean Raschke

"To whom much is given, much is expected."  Luke 12:48
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/16 through 6/30/2017
Annual operating expense budget:
 $540,244
Actual 4/16/2017: $9,348.50
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Easter Weekend Mass attendance total of 655
Holy Thursday attendance 160

Good Friday attendance 160

Other 4/16/2017 not used for operations totaled $53.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$1,351.00
EASTER OFFERINGS
The Easter season presents a wonderful opportunity for St. Therese to thank those individuals and families that support the church throughout the year with their time, talent and financial contributions.  And, with services well attended during this season, it is also a good opportunity to extend a warm welcome to our new and returning congregation members.  We hope that you also will be generous with your time and financial support.  To assist everyone in making the consistent offerings that are so important to us, we are pleased to offer the option of giving electronically.  Please visit www.sttheresechurch.info to help us continue to receive consistent donations.  May Christ’s light shine upon you and your families!
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.

There is no need to sign up every year for a new account, simply log in to your existing VANCO account and update any payment information or other changes you would like.

APRIL SECOND COLLECTIONS

April 22-23
Catholic Virginian


April 29-30
Fuel Fund
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BINGO UPDATE
On April 3, 2017, Bingo attendance included 37 players (8 parishioners) and 12 Bingo volunteers; the total deposit was $1,208.  Donations to St Therese during 2017 total $11,000.  To volunteer for Bingo, please contact Carol (694-4915) or Terry (824-9028). 

Also, we welcomed Knights of Columbus Council 9428 as the new managers of Bingo night Concessions.  To volunteer, contact Milton (694-7500).  

BISHOPS INITIATIVE ON MARRIAGE
“They have taken the Lord from the tomb, and we don’t know where they put him.”  Happy Easter!  He has risen!  Let us welcome Jesus even more into our marriages by participating in a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend.  The next weekends are June 23-25, 2017 in Chapel Hill, NC and September 15-17, 2017 in Herndon, VA.  Early sign up is recommended.  For more information visit our website at https://renewmarriage-vasouth.org/ or contact us at applications@renewmarriage-vasouth.org or 757-690-1369.

SOUP WITH LOVE

On Friday, April 7, there were 106 people in attendance and we collected $345.  During the Lenten season Soup with Love collected $2,125.50 with 556 total in attendance.  Thank you to all who made soups and supported Soup with Love. 
SECOND COLLECTION
A second collection was erroneously taken the weekend of April 9 and 10 for the Fuel Fund.  The Fuel Fund collection will be held the weekend of April 29 and 30.  

WHAT IS THE PASTORAL COUNCIL WORKING ON
St. Therese Catholic Church

April 4, 2017
·  Update on Bingo
· Parish Directory Update
· Parish Bulletin New Format
· Newsletter Update
· Neighborhood Communities Progress
· Facebook Project Update
· Community Social Events
· Nominations of new members
· Review of Bylaws and Constitution
· June meeting discussion—election of officers  
CATHOLIC CHARITIES SEEKS ADOPTIVE COUPLES
Catholic Charities has a thriving Domestic Adoption Program and we are currently seeking families who are open to adopting infants of all races.  If you are a couple experiencing infertility and would like to grow your family, please contact Rebekah Hall at (757) 456-2366 ext. 1019 or rhall@cceva.org,mailto:rhall@cceva.org.

BISHOP DILORENZO CELEBRATES 75TH BIRTHDAY
As Bishop DiLorenzo celebrates his 75th birthday on April 15th, he will also submit his letter to the Holy Father, Pope Francis, announcing he has reached the age limit for a bishop.  Once his letter is submitted, the Diocese begins a waiting period until an announcement from the Vatican is made.  You are encouraged to visit the Diocese’s main webpage (www.richmonddiocese.org) where you can find additional information should you have any questions.  Thank you for your continued prayers for our Diocese and our Bishop!

LITTLE PRAYERS FOR USE AT THE 

HOUR OF GREAT MERCY
    You expired Jesus, but the source of life gushed forth for souls, and the ocean of mercy opened up for the whole world.  O Fountain of Life, unfathomable Divine Mercy, envelop the whole world and empty Yourself out upon us (1319).

    O Blood and Water which gushed forth from the Heart of Jesus as a fount of mercy for us, I trust in you (84).

VIRGINIA CATHOLIC CONFERENCE POSTS CHARTS TRACKING STATE LEGISLATORS’ KEY 2017 VOTES 
How did your state legislators vote on issues important to Virginia Catholics? Find out by going to the Virginia Catholic Conference website at www.vacatholic.org  for charts of key votes taken during the recent 2017 General Assembly session. The Senate and House charts track major legislative pursuits of Bishop Francis DiLorenzo and Bishop Michael Burbidge through the Conference, their public policy agency in Richmond. Included are votes on an initiative to defund Planned Parenthood and other abortion providers, a measure to protect faith-based institutions from being punished for acting according to their beliefs, and efforts to protect immigrants and refugees. Email advocacy network members – made up of Catholics in the pew, clergy and other concerned citizens -- contributed to the Conference’s work by contacting their senators and delegates before key votes. Please join the network today at www.vacatholic.org!
UPDATED BINGO PLEA TO THE PARISH
    We are so grateful for the new, amazing parishioners who have responded to our plea for additional Bingo volunteers and especially to the Knight of Columbus Council 9428 begun serving Concessions on April 3, 2017, allowing us to continue gaming for the monetary benefit of the Church of St Therese.

    We are still in need of volunteers for some specialized positions on game night such as Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, 

Callers, and Floor Sales, and on the Charitable Gaming Board, including Financial Officer/Treasurer.  Please prayerfully 

consider these needs and let us know if you are interested.  We will train you and ensure a smooth transition.  

    Terry Greer, Chairman, Charitable Gaming Board of Directors (804) 824-9028
 “They devoted themselves to breaking bread in their homes.”





Second Sunday of Easter





April 23, 2017








